NECEIVE

- JUL - 9 2015

City Council Office

July 7, 2015

Chief Frank Grgurina

Department of Public Safety

City of Sunnyvale

700 All American Way

P.O. Box 3707

Sunnyvale, California 94088-3707

Dear Chief Grgurina,

As a follow up to the 2014-2015 Santa Clara County Civil Grand Jury’s transmission of
its Final Report, Protecting Our Most Vulnerable Residents, it has come to my
attention that the Grand Jury sent a 60-day response letter dated June 15, 2015, which has
the incorrect response submission date of August 17, 2015.

As a responding agency, you should have received a 90-day response letter from the
2014-2015 Santa Clara Civil Grand Jury.

Please submit your response to the office of the Honorable Risé Jones Pichon, Presiding
Judge, Santa Clara County Superior Court, 191 North First Street, San Jose, CA 95113,
no later than Wednesday, September 16, 2015.

Sincerely,

dormasecid

Tamara L. Davis
Deputy Manager
Civil Grand Jury

Cc:  Honorable Jim Griffith, Mayor, and Members of the Sunnyvale City Council
Deanna Santana, City Manager, City of Sunnyvale

Surtrior COURT BUILDING » 191 Nouwid FIRST STREET, SAN Jose, CALIFORNIA 95113 o (408) 299-3608 » |




